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From:
Mr. Jeremy McDonald
Director
Carlos Sales Corp. 
26, Rick’s Commercial Place
Chicago, IL - 45263

To:
Mr. Harry Johnson
Manager, 
Robust Corp. 
45, Oak St, Chicago, IL - 45213

February 10, 2012
Dear Mr. Johnson,
Hope you are doing well.

I am writing regarding the services of Majestic Advertising. Recently, I hired their services and, I am very much satisfied.

I was impressed with their performance. They really delivered good results and I am looking forward to seek their assistance in the future too.

Mr. Shields, the manager helped me greatly choose the right service package according to my business needs. The employees of this firm are very professional and perform in a creative way. They understand the need of their clients and execute the assignments accordingly.

It was a great value for my money and they charged very reasonable. They really worked smartly for the branding & promotion of our newly launched product – ‘electronic cigarette’. They made amazing promotional plans & campaigns that helped us reach a large number of new customers in just a short period of time.

I am really satisfied with their services, and I recommend them for your business requirements in future.

Regards,

Mr. Jeremy McDonald
Director
Carlos Sales Corp.
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